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Good morning. My name is Blaine Dryden and | am the President of the Kansas State Lodge of the
Fraternal Order of Police. On behalf of my approximately 3,000 members, | want to thank you for the
opportunity to present testimony in support of HB 2571.

Our organization supports HB 2571 in that it is allows affected community members to review any
audio and video recording in a timely manner while still maintaining the integrity of any ongoing
criminal or other department investigation. This is a fair compromise, addresses the interests of all
affected parties and thus, the Kansas State Lodge of the FOP urge passage.
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